
                         Sunday 11th February 2024
                                  10.30am Service 

10am Sunday Fishes at Toftwood
6.30pm Worship Room

                                       
 
    
                      
                  

The sermons are on the DBC YouTube channel, on the DBC Facebook 
page and on the website under ‘downloads’ 

If you are new to the congregation and would like to receive regular 
emails, please email julie@derehambaptist.org and you will be sent a link 
to join ‘Churchsuite’

The steadfast love of the Lord never ceases, his mercies 
never come to an end. They are new every morning.. 
Lam. 3:22-23

Bob 
Caldwell



Monday 

4Cs Counselling 
8-1pm (upstairs)

U3A Table Tennis 
10-1

Leadership meeting 
7pm

Tuesday 
Community Lunch 

prep
Community 
Lunch 12-2

Ladies Pancake Party 
6.30pm

 Wednesday 

The Ark Toddler 
group 

9.30am-11.30am

Little Fishes at 
Toftwood 9-11am

U3A Games 
2-4pm

Thursday 
Dave’s day off

Nigel’s operation

Ladies get together 
10am (creche) Money coaching 

in the Hub 1-3pm

Friday 
    Coffee Shop 10-1 Coffee Shop 

meeting

Saturday
Kidz Klub 

10-12
Portuguese Speaking 

Service 6pm

 Sunday 

Early Service 9am

Mingle and Munch 
10am

All Age Worship 
10.45am

 

CAP Prayer (via 
Google Meet) 

7.30pm

Youth Bible study 
@Tim & Leah’s 6pm



Baptisms will be held on Easter Sunday, 31st March!
 

If God is speaking to you about being baptised, please speak 
to one of the leadership team

Dear Friends,Thank you for supporting the Dereham Christians 
Against Poverty Debt Centre Christmas Hamper 2023 appeal - which 
feels like a very long time ago now! With your help we were able to 
provide ALL our current clients and money coach participants with a 
bespoke hamper in time for Christmas. 29 hampers were created, 
supporting nearly 60 individuals, who were also invited to Christmas 
events.

Some clients told us that receiving their hamper could not have come at a better 
time. One shared with us that it enabled them to have quality time with their child 
on a day that was anticipated to be stressful and difficult. Others were bowled over 
by the kindness of strangers, and all were very thankful.Without your support this 
wouldn't be possible - thanks again.

Morgan and Catherine
An invitation for you to join Alan 
Roxburgh and Roy Searle for a 
webinar on Thursday 15th 
February at 8.00pm (GMT). This 
is the second of their Commons 
Network webinars, which on this 
occasion will be looking at the 
subject of Discerning - how do 
we recognise signs of the 
kingdom and join in with what 
God is doing in our 
neighbourhoods?

https://www.thecommonsnetwork
.com/webinars

Nigel has his hernia operation 
on 15th, please pray for him

https://www.thecommonsnetwork.com/webinars
https://www.thecommonsnetwork.com/webinars


 

Church Contacts

4Cs Christian Counselling: 
www.fourcs.org.uk

Associate Minister: 
Dave Ward 01362 562473
Office 695221 ext. 577 
dave@derehambaptist.org

Lead Minister: 
Revd Nigel Bayley 01362 694333 
Office 695221 ext. 576
nigel@derehambaptist.org

Church Secretary:
Julie Mann (Interim)
Team: Tricia Waller, Sue Scarlett, 
Pauline Smith

Facilities Administrator: 
Tim Bash
tim.bash@derehambaptist.org
07915 207585

Office Administrator: 
Julie Mann 
 julie@derehambaptist.org
Church Annexe, Norwich Street, 
Dereham, NR19 1BX
01362 695221    Mon-Fri 8-12
web: www.derehambaptist.org    
Prayer Chain: 
prayer@derehambaptist.org

CAP Contact:
Morgan Cockbill Mon & Thurs 9am-5pm.
Dereham Debt Centre Manager 
07514 488100
morgancockbill@capuk.org
CAP Link Coordinator: Catherine Weatherill
catherineweatherill@capuk.org

Love Dereham Coordinator Athena Poole 
07749 687 981
Mon-Thurs 9.30-2.30
athena@lovedereham.org.uk
 

Finance Trustee:
Ian Gardner
ian.gardner@derehambaptist.org

http://www.greenpasturesdereham.org.uk/

Hello all,
Mum ( Heather Dobson) and I are going to Aksakovo in April to spend a 
few days with Pastor Ventzi and his wife Jenya. Our visit will be over a 
weekend and include time with the church.
Many of you will remember the special place the church and Ventzi had in 
Dad’s (Allan) heart, and the support he offered and raised for them. This 
will be a very emotional trip for all of us.
If anyone would like to write a personal message to Ventzi or send 
greetings to the church( letter or postcard) for us to take with us, I would 
love to. I  have the vision of blessing him with a book of colourful personal 
greetings.  Obviously monetary gifts are always very needed and if you 
would like to send something please let me know. These would be in 
addition to the monthly support sent from DBC.
Please get in touch if you have any other questions.
Thank you 
Alaina Barber
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